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Recommendation To Council 
Open Spaces Committee 9 December 2014 

 
 

At its meeting on 9 December 2014, The Open Spaces Committee resolved to 
recommend to Council  

 
1. Widening of the Path between The Mead to the Wardens’ Workshop 

(i) To accept the contractor’s quote (using crushed stone) of £1650 
(ii) That the work should be funded as follows: 

 
Amount Budget heading  
 
£250.00   561/14 
£250.00 561/8 
£500.00 560/11 
£650  unallocated reserves  
 

 


